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Andover Glen Annual Meeting brings many reasons to offer “Thanks” and “Congratulations”  
By Randy Simpson
At the annual Andover Glen meeting held September 21, one former board member was re-elected and a new board member was added. Debra Jones was voted unanimously by membership to return for another term, while Nannette Almon was voted unanimously for a first term on the Board. Nannette, her husband, and two children are fairly new to the Glen, having moved from Stapleton, where she served as a neighborhood block captain. She also has been a teacher and elementary school principal for Aurora Public Schools. Congratulations and a genuine BIG THANKS to both of these women for serving their neighborhood through board membership! 

Also at the meeting the annual Spiff Awards were given out for 2009.  The awards were not for specific categories, but for homes that exemplified pride of ownership and the best of our neighborhood. They were given to:
4831 S. Carson St.-Daniel and Lisa Shafer

4841 S. Carson St.-Jim and Yolande Vestal

4863 S. Crystal St.-Bob and Susan Janson

14377 E. Layton Dr.-Curt and Janet Krall

14387 E. Layton Dr. –John and Julie Melton
Each winner received at $25 certificate the Home Depot. Congratulations!

Also at the meeting, Norm and Quink Arlt, who give many hours of their time in a multitude of landscaping and maintenance activities for our neighborhood, received honorary “Royal Order of the Loyal Soldier” award. They have saved our neighborhood thousands of dollars in maintenance costs over the many years they’ve lived here. Part of their award was a gift certificate to a local restaurant. Congratulations and a BIG THANKS for their efforts!  
Look for Covenant Restatement information coming before the end of the year  
By Randy Simpson

Another item discussed at the annual meeting was the AG Covenant Restatement project that a committee has been working on for several years. Anne Stellmon, who has headed up the committee, reported that the proposed covenant restatement document will be available on the AG website the first week of December.  Community education meetings will be held in January, February and March to explain the changes and get community feedback on the document. A vote for approval of the new document is planned for May. The Board selected the law firm of Rothgerber, Johnson and Lyons to draft the document after considering two other firms/bids. 

This covenant restatement process could well be one of the most important projects our neighborhood has ever worked on, as it is the first time that we, as owners, have a chance to state in our covenants the kinds of rules we want for our neighborhood, as opposed to the developer who wrote our original covenants over 25 years ago. It is strongly encouraged for every owner in Andover Glen to get involved in this process and become familiar with the
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Covenant restatement as soon as it is available on the web. 
As mentioned, a series of educational meetings will begin in early 2010 to offer a chance for clarification and refinement of the covenant restatement. At one of these meetings, an attorney from Rothgerber, Johnson and Lyons will be present to answer questions.

To put many owners at ease, it might be important to state here at this early point in the process, that a significant amount of the current AG covenants is being maintained, both in spirit and language, and the restatement is primarily focused on conforming our founding documents to current state laws and statutes, creating clarity, and strengthening the document for the future to make certain that the quality of our neighborhood is maintained. 
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Next Common Grounds Coffee to be held on October 30th
Hello Neighbors! The next Common Grounds Coffee club will take place:
10 a.m. October 30th
At the Home of

Bob & Susan Stracy
4813 S. Crystal St.
Everyone in Andover Glen is welcome for uncommonly good company, treats, and conversation!

Reminder: The next Andover Glen HOA Board Meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 21st at 7 p.m. at Shalom Park. All AG residents are welcome and encouraged to attend this meeting.

Neighbor to Neighbor

Services and stuff for sale, cheap!

Baby Sitting: Experienced, Red Cross Certified, 12th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter. Loves Kids!  Kristin Guerra, 303-766-0464.

Baby Sitting& Odd Jobs: Red Cross Certified, 9th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter.  Will also do odd jobs like house sitting, dog sitting, watering plants. Very Responsible.  Shannon Guerra, 303-766-0464.

Baby Sitting: Red Cross Certified, thoughtful and loves kids.  Call Sophia, 303-693-9356 or 303-668-6058.

We are always looking for informative and interesting articles for the Gazette. If you have one you’d like to share,  please contact Randy Simpson at rgatess@yahoo.com
Call 303-627-3100 to report suspicious activity (APD Dispatch)
www.aurorapolice.com
Andover Glen Homeowner’s Association Board Members
Randy Simpson, President

693-0546
Dave Estes, Vice President

766-9166

Anne Stellmon, Secretary

 699-8567 
Dick Moore, Treasurer

 400-8987
Carl Miller, Welcoming             
693-1899
Debra Jones, Social
        
 
 690-9459
Derrick Laughlin, N. Watch
      720-379-4616
Nannette Almon

      720-479-8072
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